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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 12th DECEMBER 2005
Report of Transportation Strategic Policy Committee Meeting 
of 17th November, 2005.

Confirmation of Minutes

Minutes of Transportation Strategic Policy Committee held on 15th September 2005 were confirmed and approved as a true record and signed.

Mobility  Issues

Presentation was given by Mr. H. Hogan, Mobility Manager.

It was AGREED that a further report would be presented to a future Strategic Policy Committee Meeting in mid 2006.  
Traffic Calming

 Mr. T. O’Grady, Senior Engineer presented report
It was AGREED that a further report would be presented to the May 2006 Transportation Strategic Policy Committee Meeting and that this report together with the current traffic calming request list would be circulated to the Area Committees.

School Bus Provision
 Presentation was given by Mr. E. Cunningham, Senior Executive Officer on statistics collated from school principals.  The statistics indicated there are in excess of 45,000 pupils attending the schools (Primary & Secondary) in the County.  A closer examination of individual schools in Oldbawn (2), Kilnamanagh (1) and Lucan (1) reveals that up to 80% of pupils come from adjoining estates.  There is no information available on the school destination of pupils from individual areas and in this regard it was AGREED to contact the County Statistics Officer to obtain such details.
The Meeting concluded at 7.15pm
Councillor S. Laing

Chairperson.
